
June 13, 2017 Grant Committee Minutes 

The meeting was called to order at 2:08 p.m. with Chris French, Darla Rippee, Wanda Freeman, Heidi 
Pitt and Doris French present. 
 
A motion to approve the agenda was made by Doris and seconded by Darla.  Motion passed. 
 
A motion to accept the minutes was made by Wanda and seconded by Chris.  Motion passed. 
 
The August meeting will be moved to August 1 because of scheduling conflicts. 
 
Fire Department – Doris and Chris checked with GIS and discovered that the land west of the ball 
diamonds is wetland.  According to GIS most of the remaining property is wetland.  We decided we will 
wait for the Board to inform us that land has been acquired and then address the issue of raising the 
money to build. 
 
At the board meeting Doris was given the application for the TOWN grant for this year.  We discussed 
the suggestion of markers and roof at the cemetery and trails at the park.  Heidi will get an estimate of 
the cost, including clearing and packing, for a 3-4 ft. wide trail for inside the fence.    
 
Heidi reported that the road commission contacted MDOT about the sign for the corner of M-20 and 
Nine Mile Roads with directions to the hall, park and cemetery.  She also suggested putting information 
about the park hours, etc. on a facebook page.  She said she can keep it updated. 
 
Doris talked to mosquito control.  They are having a tire drive in the fall at the landfill.  Heidi suggested 
we use some of the tires to build a dragon or other creature at the park.  With some paint, they could be 
a fun, safe place on which the children could climb.   
 
Wanda talked to Tom about the diamond dust.  He said it is ok as is and doesn’t have to be mixed with 
anything.   
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Wanda and seconded by Chris.  The meeting adjourned at 3:10 p.m.  
 
The next meeting will be on July 11, 2017 at 2 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Doris French 
Secretary 
 
 
 


